
GSA Meeting 4/4/16 
 
Jason, Paul, and Katie were missing the meeting. 
 
After hearing the updates about the re-accreditation process from Laura 
Martin, officers reports were discussed 
 
We voted for the "Resolution Endorsing the California Automatic 
Student Voter Registration Program’s Implementation”. We had 
three people supporting this, zero opposition and one neutral vote. This 
was approved. 
 
Afterward we discussed some of the issues about the "nowUCsb’s letter 
of concern”. It seems that officers require more time to take a closer 
look at this and discuss it further in next general assembly meeting. 
	
  


